M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
November 14, 2019
RE:
Revised BG-1 and BG-4 HVAC Upgrades for Collins and Stephens,
BG #17-263
We are requesting the approval of Revised BG-1 and BG-4 HVAC Upgrades for the above project.

I recommend the board approve the bid award and revised BG-1 for this project, as submitted.

